SAMPLE LETTER TO FAMILIES ON LETTERHEAD
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT HEAD LICE
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please be advised that there are confirmed cases of head lice in your child’s classroom.  Since this condition spreads quickly and easily, it is important that you check your child’s head closely and inform the school immediately if you suspect that your child has head lice.  

QUICK FACTS ABOUT HEAD LICE:

· Check for nits (eggs), when your child’s hair is dry.   

· Tiny eggs, oval shaped specks that look like dandruff.  They are glued securely to the hair.

· Dandruff will “flick” off the hair quite easily, but “nits” cannot be removed from the hair shaft, except with some effort.

· The nits (eggs) are usually found in the fine hair behind the ears, above the forehead and at the back of the neck.

· Head lice tend to make the head quite itchy, so any itchy areas should be checked closely.

· If you find any head lice or nits, use a medicated head lice shampoo or medicated cream rinse from your pharmacist.

· Finding and treating head lice early will stop your child from getting a severe case and helps to reduce the spread of head lice to other children or family members.  

Thank you very much for your attention to this important matter.  Should you need further information and reference materials about head lice, you can contact the school or visit the website for your local health unit.   

Sincerely,
Name of Principal
